Public Hearing Notice

The City of Rockmart is preparing to readopt the Urban Redevelopment Plan under the
provisions of the Official Code of Georgia Annotated Section 36-61-7.

A public hearing will be held in the City Council Meeting Room at the Municipal Building
located at 316 North Piedmont Avenue, Rockmart, Georgia on Tuesday July 14th at 7:00pm.
The purpose of this public hearing is to receive comments regarding the readoption of our
current Urban Redevelopment Plan and Urban Redevelopment Area.

The Urban Redevelopment Area will be used in conjunction with an Urban Redevelopment Plan
that focuses on utilizing all potential local, state, and federal resources for the redevelopment and
revitalization of blighted areas according to O.C.G.A. 36-61-7.

A copy of the proposed Urban Redevelopment Plan and the Urban Redevelopment Area may be
obtained from Jeff Ellis at the Rockmart Municipal Building. If you have any comments or
questions, you may contact Jeff Ellis at 770-684-5454.
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